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Centennial Barn  
The Director of the Barn is no longer employed at FM as of 4/13. This occurs as business is 
picking up and there many bookings ahead. Staff have stepped in to help. With the possibility of 
outsourcing the Barn, interim plans to cover and manage booked events are pending.  
 
Community Garden 
The spring Garden activity is in full swing.  The Garden remains popular and has a waiting list. 
 
Haircuts from the Heart 
The salon continues to operate at Mary Magdalen House with only one stylist. We are making 
efforts to revive the mobile service. Our furloughed part-time stylist, has resigned after more 
than a year of no work.  
 
Tamar’s Center 
Tamar’s center reopened to a limited number of inside clients as of April 5. 
 
Tau House 
Bookings continue to be low at Tau House. There are only four for the 2021 summer season due 
to continued school restrictions on such activities.  
 
Executive Director Activity 
In the area of development, we have received several nice donations: $5000 from an individual, 
$10,000 from the local SFP Sisters as a Raise the Roof starter for Tamar’s, and funds from the 
Peddler of more than $8000 (just received). 
 
Following the retreat there has been considerable activity related to Barn outsourcing, planning 
for Executive Director transition, PPP forgiveness and new PPP application, liquor license 
renewal, audit, and the annual appeal follow-up.  
 
Met with two prospective board members that were referred, one for development committee 
and one for a board position. Please forward any new recommendations. 


